
MEDIA ADVISORY
April 20, 2007

District School Board of Niagara Students 
on Target to Complete 

Habitat for Humanity House in Fort Erie

Who: DSBN high school students, local dignitaries, DSBN and Habitat for
Humanity Officials.

What: Media opportunity to see the progress DSBN students have made on the 
semi-detached house being built for two Fort Erie Families as part of the 
Habitat for Humanity Outreach Program

Where: Corner of Phipps and Dodds, Fort Erie
When: Wednesday, April 25, 1:30 pm
Why: The District School Board of Niagara’s (SHSM) Specialist High Skills

Major – Construction project, in partnership with Habitat for Humanity
Niagara, is right on schedule. With only 43 days remaining until the keys
are turned over to the new owners, the Extreme Building Team has
finished the roofing and poured the cement for the basement floor. The
SHSM technology students are “currently” working on the electrical wiring
and finishing the siding and windows.
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For more information contact:
Ken Willms, Lead SHSM Instructor
(905) 327-1244

Reference:
Marian Lamb, Communications Officer
(905) 641-1550 ext. 4160
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